Fairburn School Newsletter

Newsletter Number 11

2nd July 2014

Kia ora, Malo e Lelei, Talofa Lava, Kia Orana, Ni sabula, Mauri, Suosday, Sat Sri Akaal, Tajba Filghodu, Xin Chao, Ni Hao, Guten Tag, Sawadee, Kumusta, Fakaalofa lahi atu, Maith, warm greetings to you all.

School Reports

All students who have been at Fairburn School for a month or longer will receive their written reports today - along with a parent survey. This term, there have been two opportunities to find out about student progress. The first was at Student-Led Conferences, then through the written reports you will receive

today. As part of our work, we would like to hear your views on the information you have had through these two processes. Your children will each bring a survey home today so that you can fill it in and then return it to school before the end of term on Friday. It is important that you give us your views as we use this information to plan how we will report to you in the future.

Internet Safety and Facebook

We are aware that a number of our students have Facebook pages (even though they are not old enough). We assume that parents know about this and supervise their child's use. As a school, we are concerned about the safety of our students while they are on the internet. I urge parents to carefully monitor all children while they are on the internet and in particular on the social media pages.



Students cannot use Facebook or other social media sites while at school as these sites are blocked on our network.

Reading Together Programme

During this term, a group of ten parents have successfully completed the Reading Together Programme with Mrs Macdonald and Mrs Baylis. They will be presented with their Principals Merit Awards at the school assembly on Friday. Well done to all of them.

Rheumatic Fever Prevention Programme

Our Public Health Nurse – Jenae Valk and her team of health workers continue to provide an excellent service to our students with the Rheumatic Fever Prevention Programme. Today, we are sending home more information for families about how the programme works and why we believe it is essential for our school to be a part of it. Please read the information and keep it for future reference.

Merit Awards Congratulations to the following merit award recipients from the last couple of weeks: Jhass Glassie, Tevita Lolo, Jordyn Dunshea, Adrian Vea, Tristan Tuhi, Mahalia Tamanui, Gabriella Vailepa, Sione Talanoa, Andrew Goel, Ihaiah



Rehu, Fae Vaitai, Mercylynn Pepe, Hemo Cook, Chevy Aue, Kepueli Latu, Malachi Burgess, Nikhil Chand, Arshdeep Nahar, Eneasi Otuhouma, Asomaliu Lama, Latu Unga, Elijah Aiolupotea, Bui Thoo, Nathaniel Kolo, Nehusita Pakalani, John Baker, Amelia Talanoa, Shaniza Begum, Sapphire Woods, Tevita Lutui, Leon Buckton-Boswell, Halim Lamont, Ishanvi Gounder, Sterling Papalii, Viliami Lapale, Cody Coromandel, Kay-Lee Woods, Ibrahim Shafiq, Lennix Loseli, Christopher Uaisele, Skylah Leota, Hermione Taueki-Fenty, Rani Jeet, Naharah Crawford, Irving Mohetau, Muskan Gill, Paea Tema-Moala, Reno Sinaumea, Jordan Maoe, Rosalyn Koloa, Yousuf Khan, Krisha Ram, Payton Edmonds- Kameta, Florence Maka, Jayden Laurie, Junior Talitiga-Faaiva.

Well done everyone.

Term Dates
Wednesday 2nd July
Friday 4th July
Friday 4th July
Monday 21st July
Tuesday 18th August
Tuesday 23rd September
Friday 26th September
Monday 13th October
Tuesday 16th December

Written Reports Home Whole School Assembly End of Term 2 Term 3 starts Board of Trustees Meeting Board of Trustees Meeting Last Day of Term 3 First Day of Term 4 Last Day of School for 2014

Frances Nelson Príncipal